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Merit Winners 

Congratulations to our well-deserved winners. They have been 

superb role models, have had 100% attendance last week and 

have demonstrated a good understanding of Individual Liberty. 

They should be extremely proud of themselves! 

 

 

Aspire2Be 

Inspired by one of our Year 6 pupil's own aspirations to 

become a physiotherapist, we were delighted to 

welcome Kari and Harvey (a former Fens Primary pupil) 

into school to work with our Year 6 children. As NHS 

physiotherapists, they gave us all an insight into their 

profession and organised a range of fun activities for us 

to complete, that were linked to the role of a 

physiotherapist. An afternoon of fun and learning was 

had by all. 

 

Summer Half-Term Holiday 2025 

As previously communicated, we have, as we did during 

previous years, organised all five of our PD days into one 

week. This is for the first week of June 2025, which is the 

first week of the last half-term of this academic year. 

This week follows on from the official half-term holiday 

(Whit Week).  
 

As a result, school will close at home time on Friday 23rd 

May 2025 and will re-open on Monday 9th June 2025.  
 

The link below will take you to our 2024-25 term dates. 
 

Confirmed School Term Dates 2024-25 V2.pdf 

(fensprimaryschool.co.uk) 

Carlton Adventure 

Well-done and a huge thank you to all of the Year 5 children who attended 

the Carlton Adventure residential last week. Your behaviour, attitude and 

determination were absolutely fantastic - you should all be extremely proud 

of yourselves.   

Diary Dates 
Friday 25th October – Halloween/Fancy Dress/Non-Uniform Day 
Friday 25th October – School closes for October half term holiday. 
Monday 4th November – School reopens for second autumn half 
term. 

 

British Values 
This half term, in class and whole school assemblies, we are continuing to 
promote children’s knowledge and understanding of British Values. Last 
week, children learnt about ‘Individual Liberty’. We have discussed this as 
the right to express ourselves and live our life as we choose. 

 

Football 

On Friday morning, some of our Y6 boys played in the Hartlepool 

Schools Football Association Premier League Competition. Their 

sporting attitude was superb and they did themselves and the 

school community proud.  

Friday October 25th 

On the last day of this half-term, the children can attend 

school wearing Halloween, fancy dress, or non-uniform 

for the day. 
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